
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dr. James Still Historic Office & Education Center 
Teaching, Restoring and Preserving the Legacy of Dr. James Still  

“The Black Doctor of the Pines” 

Dr. James Still Historic 
Office Site Association 

Bulletin 

Inside this issue: 

Upcoming Events  1 

Herb Garden Renovation 2 

Whitesbog Blueberry Festival  3 

Car, Truck, Motorcycle Show 2023 4-6 

Basket Weaving Workshops 2023 7-8 

DJSHOSA Volunteer  Gathering 9 

School Tour –November 2023 10 

November 2023 Day of Service 11 

BCEA Donation 12 

Finger Knitting Workshop 13 

Open House 14 

Thank You Sponsors/                   
Donation Information 

15-16 

January  15, 2024 Volume 7, Issue 2 

“Rise in the morning with a cheerful spirit, and strive 
to retain it through the day.”  

                                                                   -Dr. James Still  1877 

 
Contact us via email:  

DrJamesStillcenter@gmail.com  
 

http://www.drjamesstillcenter.org/ 
 

 

* Community Wellness Fair—
May 4, 2024 

 
* Community Day—July 13, 2024 
 
* Car, Truck, and Motorcycle 

Show—September 14, 2024 



 The herb gardens at the Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Visitor Center are 
being transformed with the support of Fernbrook Farms. Special thank you to 
Fernbrook Farms Greenhouse  Manager, Carmen Mondelli, for installing the 
irrigation system for the garden beds and the variety of donated plants for the 
gardens at the site. 

HERB GARDEN RENOVATION SUPPORTED BY FERBROOK FARMS 
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HERBALISTS  GROUP VISIT AT  DJSHOSA  - July 12, 2023 

A group from Brooklyn, NY called Herbalists Without Borders visited the Dr. 
James Still Historic Office Site on July 12, 2023.  The group was provided a tour 
of the site and the history of Dr. James Still and his historical family. 

LOCAL GROUP FROM ST.PETER’S VISITED DJSHOSA FOR NATURE 
WALK TOUR  - July 15, 2023 

A group from St. Peter’s church visited the Dr. James Still Historic Of-
fice Site on July 15, 2023 for a nature walk.  

DJSHOSA PARTICIPATED IN PINELANDS PRESERVATION ALLIANCE 
‘GREEN TRADING POST’ VENDOR EVENT ON  DECEMBER 2-3, 2023 



Volunteers from the Dr. James Still Historic  

Office Site Association participated as a vendor at 
the  2023 Whitesbog Blueberry Festival.  
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DJSHOSA PARTICIPATES AT THE WHITESBOG BLUEBERRY 
FESTIVAL—JULY  22, 2023 



The Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association hosted their 2nd annual car, 
truck and motorcycle show on September 16, 2023.  The show was a great success. 
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DJSHOSA  SECOND ANNUAL CAR, TRUCK AND MOTOCYCLE SHOW—
SEPTEMBER 16, 2023 



 

 

Dr. James Still  Historic Office Site Association Bulletin 
Volume 7, Issue 2 Page  5 

 



 

 

Dr. James Still  Historic Office Site Association Bulletin 
Volume 7, Issue 2 Page  6 

 



 

 

Dr. James Still  Historic Office Site Association Bulletin 
Volume 7, Issue 2 Page  7 

 

  The Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association actively collaborates with local 
vendors to provide workshops for the community. The basket weaving workshop 
on October 28, 2023 was very popular and well attended.  Thank you Mary Carty 
and Steve Carty of Pinelands Basketry. 

DJSHOSA  OCTOBER 28, 2023  BASKET WEAVING  WORKSHOP 
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DJSHOSA  NOVEMBER 12, 2023  BASKET WEAVING  WORKSHOP 

 A second basket weaving workshop at the Dr. Jame s Still 
Historic Office site was conducted in November 2023.  Par-
ticipants  had a great time learning how to create their own 
bread basket.  Thank you to Steve Carty and Mary 
Carty of Pinelands Basketry  for sharing their basket 
weaving skills! 



The Dr. James Still Historic Office 
Site Association volunteers take time 
out to paint together as a group. 
Thank you  to R Marie Wyche-
Hamilton for being a great paint 
instructor and to Hye Myong of 
Tasty Peach Charcuterie, LLC 
for providing the beautiful and deli-
cious charcuterie board for this 
event. The volunteers bonded with 
various discussions and had fun! 
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DJSHOSA  VOLUNTEER FELLOWSHIP  EVENT:-  OCTOBER  28, 2023   
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 SCHOOL TOUR  AT DJSHOSA FOR TRINITY PREPARATORY SCHOOL  
IN MEDFORD, NJ– NOVEMBER 1, 2023 

On November 1, 2023 students and teachers from 
Medford’s Trinity Preparatory School visited the Dr. 
James Still Historic Office Site.  The students 
learned about local history including the lives of Dr. 
James Still, Peter Still and William Still.  They were 
also taught information about herb plants and how 
herbs are used for many things.   
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Volunteers came out on November 11, 2023 to support our service day.  The 
volunteers helped us with tasks at the Visitor Center such as painting the new 
site map kiosk; as well as general cleaning inside  our Annex building as well. The 
day was fun and overall very successful.   

Thank you to all of the volunteers who came out to the site.  We appreciate your 
efforts and support! 

 

DJSHOSA  VOLUNTEER SERVICE DAY –NOVEMBER 11, 2023 
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BURLINGTON COUNTY EDUCATION ASSOCIATION DONATION TO 
THE DR. JAMES STILL HISTORIC OFFICE SITE 

In July 2023, DJSHOS received a sitting bench from the Burlington 
County Education Association (BCEA). The bench compliments 
their donation of the free book library which was dedicated in June 
2023.  The free  book library and the  bench are both located at the 
front of the Visitor Center.   
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FINGER KNITTING WORKSHOP—DECEMBER 17, 2023 

Girl Scout Troop  20119 from Southampton, NJ  participated in the fin-
ger knitting workshop at the Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Annex 
on December 17, 2023.  The girl scout troop learned the basic finger 
knitting skills and started creating their own blankets.    
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The Dr James Still Historic Office Site Visitor Center is open every 1st and 3rd Sunday between 
11:30am -4:00pm. Stop by for a visit and/or walk the nature trail; you may even see a Still family 
descendant during your visit.  Various merchandise items are for purchase at the Visitor Center and 
also available on-line via the  website: www.drjamesstillcenter.org.   

Volume 7, Issue 2 

OPEN HOUSE: 1st AND 3rd SUNDAYS  
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THANK YOU  TO OUR  SPONSORS,  PARTNERSHIPS  AND VOLUNTEERS 

New Jersey Department of Parks and Forestry 

Buffalo Soldiers Motorcycle Club of New Jersey 

Stockton State University  

Whitesbog Preservation Trust 

Fernbrook Farms 

Pinelands Basketry  

Tasty Peach Charcuterie, LLC  

R. Marie Wyche-Hamilton 

Burlington County Education Association 

Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association Volunteers 

 

 

 



DONATIONS FOR THE HISTORIC OFFICE SITE   

The Dr. James Still Historic Office Site is managed by the Dr. James Still 

Historic Office Association, Inc.; a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization [Federal 

Tax I.D.#  84-4682788].  The Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association 

(DJSHOSA) actively collaborates with the New Jersey Department of Parks 

and Forestry.   

The Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association has continued to support the 

community over the years in various capacities.  Our volunteers provide quality 

educational and community programs and services aligned to our mission 

throughout the year, including presentations to local libraries, schools; and 

through collaboration with other community groups.   

If you are interested in a presentation for your group or organization or a special 

group tour at the historic site, please contact us via our website: http://

www.drjamesstillcenter.org or by email: DrJamesStillCenter@gmail.com. 

Be a Friend of the Dr. James Still Historic Office Site with a 
contribution. All donations of any value are welcomed and 
very much appreciated! 
 

Donate via credit card on our website online store www.drjamesstillcenter.org 

Check written out to:  Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association, Inc. 

 Mail to:                                                                                                                                                       

Dr. James Still Historic Office Site Association, Inc. 

54 Chapel Hill Road 

Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 

We thank you for your support! 
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